
October 14, 1992

Dear County Coordinator:

This year, on November 12, my campaign is hosting a very special
event to celebrate my ten years as your Texas Land Commissioner.
A cocktail reception will be held that Thursday night front 7:GO
p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at the Four Seasons Hotel Ballroom here in
Austin. You should have already received your invitation.

Since this anniversary party will take the place of our annual
Beach Party for 1992, we really need your help in getting out the
word to all my friends and supporters in your county. The
invitations were mailed to everyone earlier this week and I am
enclosing tickets that I hope you will make every effort to sell.

If you need more tickets or know of someone who may not have
received an invitation, please call Jan Rader or Ralph Osio at
(512)476-1994. They will also be pleased to handle any requests
you may have for "will call" tickets the night of the party.

I'm proud of what we have accomplished here at the Land Office for
the people of Texas during the past ten years. And the success we
have realized is due in no small part to your hard work on my
behalf. Please make every effort to join us on November 12 - I'm
looking forward to thanking you in person and visiting with you
about shaping the next 10 years of Texas history!

Sincerely:

Garry/IMauro
Texa~Land Commissioner
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Garry Mauro
Commissioner

General Land Office

P.O. Box 13083
Austin, Texas 78711

(512) 463-5256
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